
Year 1 Home Learning 2nd October 2025 
Maths  

This week we have been focusing on 
one more and one less. 

 

For your home learning this week using 
objects from home (uncooked pasta, 
buƩons, Lego pieces) place an amount 
on the table and count how many you 
have. Then have a go at answering:  

1. What is one more than your 
number? 

2. What is one less than your 
number? 

Check if you were correct by adding 
one and taking one away from your 
amount. 

Then, repeat with different amounts. 

Phonics/spelling 
This week we are conƟnuing to work on 
Phase 4 in Phonics. These are the sounds 
we have been learning: 

     bl (blob) br (bran)                           
nncl (clog)   cr (crib)   

We have also been learning some more 
CEW: were,my 

For your home learning please have a go 
at this fun game to revise our CEW: 

Spelling game- hƩps://ictgames.com/
liƩleBirdSpelling/  

You could also pracƟce wriƟng words with 
our sounds or some of our CEW. You could 
even see if you can spot our words in the 
stories you are reading. 

Please see aƩached a full list of CEW to 
help you pracƟce. 

 

Topic 
In Science we have been learning all 
about the Ice Age. 

For your Home Learning this week, have a 
go at researching and drawing an animal 
of your choice that lived during the Ice 
Age. 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring in your home    
learning to show us! 

Reading 
Please try and remember to read your 
book for 10 minutes everyday. 




